
 

Construction Notice: Edmonton Valley Line West LRT  
 
MacKinnon Ravine and Stony Plain Road Bridge Borehole Testing 

● Effective January 25, 2021, crews will be verifying local ground conditions by                       

drilling geotechnical boreholes at MacKinnon Ravine and Stony Plain Road Bridge. 

● Marigold Infrastructure Partners will be taking underground samples that will                   

provide important data to guide the design and construction of the LRT                       

infrastructure. 

Construction Area 1  – MacKinnon Ravine (Stony Plain Road & 149th Street) 

● The work is taking place near Stony Plain Road and 149th Street near MacKinnon 
Ravine starting around January 25 until on or around January 28, 2021; 

● There will be a lane and sidewalk closure along the south side of Stony Plain, from 
149th Street East to the Bus Loop across from 147th Street. Signage will notify of 

 



 

lane and sidewalk closures. This may impact motorists, pedestrians, transit users, 
and/or cyclists; 

● Every effort will be made to reduce the impact to the local community and traffic 
flow; 

● Lane closures will only be a single lane, closest to the curb; 
● Work time is scheduled to be between 9:00 AM and 3:00 PM; and 
● During boring there will be some limited engine noise. 

Construction Area 2: ​Stony Plain Road 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stony Plain Road Bridge 

● The work on Stony Plain Bridge will take place around January 19 until February 4. 
● One lane closure and sidewalk closure is required on Stony Plain Road per borehole 

location (signage will be present for pedestrians). This may impact motorists, 
pedestrians, transit users, and/or cyclists. 

● Work time on Stony Plain Road is scheduled to be between 9:30 AM and 3:30 

 



 

PM. 
● Every effort will be made to reduce the impact to the local community and 

traffic flow. 
● Lane closures will only be a single lane.  
● During boring there will be some limited engine noise.  

Groat Road 

● The work on Groat Road will take place around January 19 until February 1. 
● One lane closure is required on Groat Road per borehole location. This may 

impact motorists, transit users, and/or cyclists. 
● Work time on Groat Road is scheduled on the weekend to be between 8:00 

AM and 5:00 PM. 
● Every effort will be made to reduce the impact to the local community and 

traffic flow. 
● Lane closures will only be a single lane.  
● During boring there will be some limited engine noise.  

 
The information in this bulletin is current to January 25, 2021. Please note that all dates are 

approximate and weather-dependent. We thank you for your patience during construction of the 

Edmonton Valley Line West LRT. 

Contact Us 

Marigold Infrastructure Partners (for construction inquiries) 
Email:Public@Marigoldinfra.ca 
Call: (780) 412-2183 

City of Edmonton  (for general project inquiries) 
Visit: Edmonton.ca/ValleyLineWest 
Email: ​LRTProjects@Edmonton.ca 
Call: LRT Projects Information Centre at (780) 496-4874 (voicemail) 
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